
 

 

From  Financial Controller:  Clare Butcher 

27 May 2016 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to you with some changes to how we offer School Fee Refund Scheme Insurance, 
Denplan for Schools and Personal Accident Insurance at Abingdon School and Abingdon Prep 
School.  
 
Personal Accident Insurance 
 
From the Autumn term 2016  Personal Accident insurance will be included within the school fee and 
all pupils will automatically be covered.   
 
School Fee Refund Scheme and Denplan 
 
However, School Fee Refund Scheme and Denplan for Schools will only be available on an Opt In 
basis due to new legislation.   School Fee Refund Scheme is available at a termly cost of 1.5% of 
fees for day pupils and 1% of fees for boarders. Denplan is available at a cost of £4.99 per term. If 
you wish to continue with or join either of the schemes then please complete the slip below and 
return it to Clare Butcher no later than Friday 1 July 2016.   
These schemes are open to all pupils attending the school and full terms and conditions can be 
found in the accompanying brochures via the links below. As with all insurance policies, terms and 
conditions apply.   
 

(If you do not return the slip we will assume that you do not wish your child to be included in the 
School Fee Refund or Denplan schemes). 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Clare Butcher - Financial Controller 

01235 849028  
clare.butcher@abingdon.org.uk 

 
 
To: Clare Butcher, Finance  
 
Name of pupil:                                                                                  
 
Pupil year group:  
 
Please add the following charges to my termly account: 
 
School fee refund scheme     Denplan 
 
 
 
Signed:                               Name:            Date: 


